
As the General Manager of Stamford Bridge, it is my pleasure to extend 
a warm welcome to each and every one of you. Our vibrant community 
is growing, and we are thrilled to have new residents join our close-knit 
family. To our new residents you’ve chosen more than just a place to 
live.  

You’ve become part of a compassionate and supportive community. 
We're here to ensure that your time in our home, is filled with joy, 
comfort, and meaningful connections.  

Whether it's sharing stories over a cup of tea or participating in our 
upcoming events, we're excited to get to know you better.  

To our valued relatives. Your presence and involvement are invaluable. 
Thank you for entrusting us with the care of your loved ones.  

We understand the importance of family bonds, and we're committed to 
creating an environment where everyone feels at home. Your visits, 
phone calls, and participation in our activities mean the world to us. In 
the weeks to come, we have an array of exciting activities and 
community events planned.  

From visits by the local police to speak to our residents to trips out, 
wine tasting, to live music events and Easter celebrations, there's 
something for everyone. Let's create memories together and make 
Stamford Bridge an even brighter place. Stay tuned for updates, 
announcements, and heart-warming stories in our newsletter. 
 

A word from our 
General Manager 

Dates for 
your Diary 
 
A selection of some of 
the events coming soon 
to our home. 
 
April 
 
4/4 - Cheese and 
Prosecco event from 
2.30pm 
 
8/4 – Coffee With a Coppa 
at 10.30am 
 
17/4 – Whisky tasting 
from 2.30pm  
 
27/4 -  Open Day Event 

 
May 
 
2/5 – Chitter Chatter 
Coffee Morning 
 
2/5 – TBC visit from the 
Fire Brigade and Fire 
Engine 
 
17/5 – Eric’s Epic Walk 
Charity Event 
 
More to be announced 

General Manager Focus 

Stamford Bridge Beaumont 

 



Happy 80th Birthday!  

From all of us at Stamford Bridge 

Beaumont we'd like to wish Maureen a very 

special happy birthday!  

Maureen celebrated her 80th birthday in 

fabulous style, beside her wonderful family, 

her fellow residents and colleagues as they 

joined in with a bumper filled afternoon of 

music courtesy of home favourite performers 

'Dark Moon' 

The wonderful band tailored their set to 

Maureen's favourite songs ensuring that 

Maureen and her family had a birthday to 

remember.  

 
 
 

Cornish pasty Week 

The end of February saw our residents, 

relatives and colleagues enjoy a Cornish 

pasty themed tea party courtesy of 

Stamford Bridge’s local bakery Bridge 

Bakes Ltd as our residents also enjoyed 

a gift of freshly baked Cornish pasties 

for the homes afternoon event.  

The pasties went down a treat with a cup of 

tea. 

A great time was had by all. 

 

 

NEWS FROM IN AND AROUND 

Stamford Bridge 

 

 



What we’ve been up to... 
 

SPOTLIGHT ON… 

Our home’s Coffee Morning’s taking place on the second 

Wednesday and our Dementia Café on the last Thursday of 

the month from 10.30am. 

Come along and make new friends and enjoy a selection of 

refreshments and cake.  

 

 

Pimm’s O Clock 

It was time for 'Pimm's O Clock' at Stamford Bridge as 

we welcome residents, families and guests for an 

afternoon of refreshing Pimm's cocktails and live music. 

Our residents gathered in the Terrace Lounge as we welcomed 

Martin Reeves, who performed a brilliant and energetic music 

performance. Featuring a variety of hit favourites from through the 

decades. 

 
 

Virtual Bingo 
Bonanza  
It was 'eyes down!' as our residents enjoyed 
a fun filled game of bingo.  

We linked up with all of our sister care homes 
and hospitals across the country for 
Barchester’s Bingo Bonanza. 

Our residents were treated to some exciting 
virtual games of Bingo as part of Barchester’ 
very own game show series.  

We all had a fantastic time and enjoyed some 
friendly competition.  

 

 

Pub Quiz Afternoon 
Our residents from around the home came together 

to a enjoy a fun filled pub quiz! 

With a selection of local ale’s on offer and tasty snacks. 

Our residents had an afternoon filled with laughter and 

hearty chatter. 

.  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Celebrating Long Service 
Today marked 35 years of service for our wonderful 
Hotel Services Manager Jackie. What an incredible 
difference you have made to the residents, staff and 
relatives in your time working for Barchester. Thank you 
for your dedication Jackie.  
 
 

LET’S TALK 

facebook 

 

From all the team at Stamford Bridge we’d like to  
say a big thank you to you all for all your support and 

understanding over the last few months. We’d love you to leave 
us a review if you haven’t already at 

https://www.carehome.co.uk/review-submit/13793/rcsid/1012/ 
 

NEWS FROM IN AND AROUND 

Stamford Bridge 

Celebrations in our home 

From all of us at the Stamford Bridge Beaumont Care Home 
we would like to wish Alice and her husband Michael a very 
happy wedding anniversary as they celebrated 67 years of 
marriage. 
 

 

 

Don’t forgot to follow us at 

@BarchesterStamfordBrid

geBeaumont 

 

Our best story this month 

had 38 likes 

Home to add story here... 

 
Our most popular story saw 
the home celebrating the 
birthday of our wonderful 
resident Maggie who turned 
102! Thank you for a great 
party Maggie, we have all had 
a fantastic time dancing away 
to our favourite songs with 
entertainment provided by 
Dark Moon, and a special 
lemon cake provided by our 
talented chef! 
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